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Entries are now open for the second Grand Prix of the season, at Hatfield on October 26 and 27.

The University of Hertfordshire’s Sports Village is the venue for the 30-table event and, although new to the
Grand Prix circuit, has hosted major table tennis events before, notably the 2016 PG Mutual National
Championships.

Click here to download an entry form or to enter online

Entries have now closed for the first Grand Prix of the season, in Preston, and the draw will be released in the
coming days.
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